
WCSO  using  social  media  to
find bad guys
Washoe County Sheriff’s Office has launched Warrant Wednesday,
a  weekly  feature  on  its  Facebook  page  that  enlists  the
public’s help with locating people who have outstanding arrest
warrants.

Every Wednesday images of wanted persons will be added to the
WCSO  Facebook  page  along  with  arrest  or  bench  warrant
information,  and  a  contact  number.

The sheriff’s office reminds residents not to take any action
themselves. If people have information about the whereabouts
of a wanted individual, contact the sheriff’s 0ffice or law
enforcement in their jurisdiction.
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